Important Notice,
by BUTTERFIELD.

S

Holiday Banking Hours
To our valued customers,

Butterfield will be closed on Thursday, 30 July and
Friday, 31 July 2020 for the Cup Match Holiday.

We will re-open on Monday, 3 August 2020 with our Banking Centres
operating from 9:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. Seniors
and clients with disabilities should visit our temporary Banking Centre
at Rosebank Centre.

Strict social distancing measures will continue to be enforced, and all
clients entering Banking Centres will be required to wear masks.

To access your accounts over the Holiday, please use our Butterfield
Online, ATM and mobile banking services.
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